

Kind regards.

## **Lively Languages!**



Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am hoping to start a 'Lively Languages' club for KS1 this term (up to Easter) to allow the children to both develop their language-learning skills (which will help with their German lessons) and also to increase their cultural awareness of other countries.

Within the sessions we will look first at different countries in Europe – beginning this term with France and Spain. The children will have the opportunity to learn simple words and phrases, but mainly have fun with the language! There will be stories, games and songs in these different languages, with a focus also on cultural experiences (food tasting, watching videos about life in other countries, learning how others live etc.) The club will be lively and exciting and will hopefully get the children enthusiastic about foreign languages!

The club will take place on a Monday evening from 3.15-4.00pm, starting next Monday 4<sup>th</sup> February. It will be open to all Year 1 and Year 2 children, although numbers will need to be limited to 15children so it will be first come first served. If your child would like to attend this club please return the form below by this Thursday 31<sup>st</sup> January. If your child gains a place in the club you will receive confirmation this Friday. Please also state whether your child has any food allergies, so they don't miss out on any of the food tastings!

5
Mrs Robertson
I would like my child in class to attend 'Lively Languages' club on a <u>Monday evening from 3.15-4.00pm</u>
Parent/Guardian name:
Contact number:
Does your child have any food allergies?
Signed: